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   From: Sue I. Bostwick 

 

   Date: December 7, 2020 

 

   Re: Resolution – To reorganize the Equalization Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Three years ago the Equalization Department had a Senior Appraiser position open and attempted 

to fill it. After several months of trying to fill the position, I chose to hire someone with little 

experience but working to achieve the MCAO (2) designation. He achieved that designation and 

went further to receiving his MAAO (3) designation. He now qualifies for that Senior Appraiser 

position. This not an attempt to enlarge the department but to satisfy the ability of the department 

to conduct quality appraisal studies and work with the local units.  One current Appraiser position 

will be removed.   


